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Year 3 Fieldtrip, visits and experiences – Advance Notice for 2022/23 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Children having first hand experiences, field trips and visitors into school are a very important part of the learning 

process and we always aim to provide our children as many experiences as we can within our curriculum.  

 

Yearly we  allocate funding within our budget to provide experiences for the pupils within school, including 

sporting events, visitors in to school such as authors and learning musical instruments. However, we do need to 

ask parents to contribute to pay for additional experiences, or fieldtrips. Due to budget constraints we are 

unable to provide some experiences and fieldtrips without payment from parents and families.   

 

The costs of fieldtrips, experiences and visits are equally divided between all the children involved and are always 

specially chosen to increase the children’s understanding and engagement  in the topics they are learning in class.  

 

The following trips have been planned for the next school year. We are aware of the current rise in prices 

affecting our families household incomes and therefore want to provide you with as much notice as possible to 

allow you to budget accordingly. 

  

Murton Park w/c 26.9.22 Cost approx £31.00 

   
 

By October, these events will appear on your child’s ParentPay account so that payment can be made in 

instalments throughout the year.  

 

Any trips organised for September’ 22 will be available on Parent Pay to make payments on through the summer 

holidays.  

 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough payment for the trips, visits and experiences from parents, they may 

not be able to go ahead and we hope you will support the school with this.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Sumner 

Principal 
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